

Fairview South PTA Newsletter 3/9/22

Message from Fairview South PTA - March 9, 2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Clothing Drive:

We recently dropped off the clothes from last month's clothing drive and received this message. We wanted to share the "thank you" with all of you, because it is thanks to everyone who was able to donate, that we received this message:

"First of all, I can't tell you how overwhelmed and appreciative we are of your clothing drive. Your Fairview families were so generous, and this will all go to helping families in our area. This will fill our shelves and racks with beautiful clothing and accessories. Its organizations like yours that keep us stocked and able to give out what people need. A big, big thank you from the Clothing Closet volunteers. We couldn't continue without you!!!"

The PTA would also like to thank Ms. Kilpatrick for all her assistance with making the clothes drive a success!



Stress-free Fundraising:

Thank you to all that were able to participate in our Buona stress-free Benefit Night last week!

Multicultural Night:

Multicultural Night is going to be on Friday, April 22 from 6-8pm, in the **Fairview Gymnasium**. We hope many of you will be able to join us, as we celebrate the Diversity that makes Fairview South so unique and special.

We are currently looking for volunteers to help present information about their country or countries, demonstrate part of their culture, or even simply participate in a parade around the world (Fairview Gymnasium).

For more information, please attend our next PTA General Meeting, Wednesday, March 9, beginning at 6:30pm.

Topic: PTA General Meeting

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86834882003...

Meeting ID: 868 3488 2003

Passcode: 094461 One tap mobile

+13126266799,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (Chicago)

+16465588656,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (New York)

Dial by your location

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 868 3488 2003

Passcode: 094461

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbdJCfgaD1

If you have any questions, please contact us at our email address: pta@fairview72.com

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









SchoolMessenger is a notification service used social media.	by the nation's leading scl	hool systems to connect wit	th parents, students and staf	f through voice, SMS text, email, and	I